
7th March 2025 

 
Parents’ Association Fundraiser – Bingo Night in The Forum, Waterford on Tuesday 25th March 2025 

 
 
A chara, 
 
Abbey Community College Parents’ Association invite you to support their fundraising efforts this year.   
All monies made go directly to supporting your children, our students and to the development of our school.  
 
A Bingo Night in The Forum, Waterford will take place on Tuesday 25th March 2025. Doors open at 7.00pm. Eyes 
down at 8.00pm. It will finish at 9.45pm. Tickets are €10.  
 
A raffle will also take place on the night with all proceeds going to Abbey Community College.  
 
Methods of payment: 

• Way2Pay – a link is sent to the mobile phone to make payment which is updated instantly on the 
Way2Pay system (this is the fastest and most convenient way to pay for a ticket). Only 1 ticket can be 
purchased via this method. More tickets can be purchased via Way2Pay by contacting the bursar.  

• From the school office during school hours. 

• By card payment to the school bursar: Times: Monday - Friday 8.30am – 12.30pm. 
 
If you wish to support this fundraiser but not attend the Bingo Night, a ticket can be purchased but not 
collected and we will enter your name into a draw for some spot prizes.  
 
If you wish to attend, tickets bought through Way2Pay or from the bursar can be collected from the school 
office by you or your child.  
 
All support is very much appreciated.  
 
 
Le meas, 

 
 
 

 
Michelle Jefford 
Principal 


